RESS: SURVEYOR. GOTHENBURG. TELEPHONE No. 124230

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Jdrntorget 3,

Gothenburg SV, 28th June, 1962.

The Secretary,
.LONDON .

Dear Sir,
me.t. "ARABIAN QUEEN".

Reverting to our letter dated 26th instant we
would advise you that the contemplated drydocking of the
above ship at Sasebo is to take place on the 8th August
and not July as due to a misunderstanding over the phone

with these Owners stated in our letter.
We may refer you to the last paragragh of our letter
of to-day’s date relating to the case of the "ATLANTIC QUEEN".

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS, Gothenburg
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